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Dear                          , 
 
ATISN 18864 – Why Chemtrails? 
 
Thank you for your request for the release of information, under the Environmental 
Information Regulations 2004, which I received on 22 August.  You asked for information on 
Welsh Government geo-engineering programmes including: 
 

a) the legal basis for Welsh Government conducting geo-engineering; 
b) any consideration given to the Geneva Conventions; 
c) any consideration given to the Nuremberg Code of Ethics on permissible 

medical experimentation; 
d) the contents of the sprays Welsh Government has used for geo-

engineering and any tests carried out on those chemicals; 
e) details of the contractors Welsh Government are using to test and spray 

chemicals for geo-engineering; 
f) has Welsh Government had contact with investment companies in relation 

this programme; 
g) what effects will the Welsh Government geo-engineering programme have 

on the weather; 
h) the quantity of chemicals Welsh Government are using for geo-engineering 

per day; 
i) what responsibility does Welsh Government hold for damages or injury 

caused by our geo-engineering activities. 
 
Our response 
 
Following a search of our paper and electronic records, I have established that the 
information you requested is not held by the Welsh Government.   
 
The Welsh Government is not conducting geo-engineering and policy in this area is not 
devolved to Welsh Ministers but is reserved to UK Government.  May I refer you to their 
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policy paper ‘Geo-engineering: the government’s view’ which can be found at this link 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/geo-engineering-research-the-government-s-
view.  I hope this is information is helpful and offers some reassurance that the Welsh 

Government is not undertaking the activities you have described and as far as we are aware 
nobody is in the UK. 
 
Next steps 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you can ask 
for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  Requests for an 
internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s Freedom of Information 
Officer at: Information Rights Unit, Welsh Government, Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3NQ or 
Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:   
 
Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF  
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint until it 
has been through our own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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